
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: March 26, 2018 

 

SUBJECT: SDP 2017-06, Ordinance No. 3510, Public Hearing and 
consideration of a request from Beaten Path Development for a 
Special Development Plan for portions of the northwest and 
northeast corners of Mid Cities Boulevard and Holiday Lane, being 
11.89 acres described as portions of Lots 1 and 2, Block 33, and all 
of Lots 1R, 2R1, 3R, and 4, Block 34, Fox Hollow Addition; and 
Tracts 11 and 11D, John Barlough Survey, Abstract 130. 

PRESENTER: Clayton Comstock, Planning Manager 

 
SUMMARY:  

The Planning and Zoning Commission conducted a public hearing and considered this 
item at the March 15, 2018 meeting and voted 6-0 to recommend denial. The applicant 
has requested to withdraw the application from consideration. 

RECOMMENDATION:   

Announce the case has been withdrawn by the applicant. No further action is necessary. 

 


